
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  District 97 Board of Education 
  Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools 
    
From:  Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds  

Dr. Felicia Starks, Associate Superintendent of Education 
 

CC:  Hussain Ali, Mann Principal 
  Patrick King, Senior Director of Finance 
 
Re:  PTO Donation of Funds for Hi / Low Fountain with Bottle Filler 
 
Date:  December 13th, 2022 
 
Type of Report:  Informational 
 
Purpose of Report:  
 
The purpose of this report is to provide the Board of Education information regarding the PTO 
requested fund donation amount of $6,420 to purchase and install an Elkay EZH20 Bottle Filling 
Station with Bi-Level ADA fountain to replace an existing single use, non-ADA porcelain water 
fountain.   
 
School PTO’s have historically utilized funds to convert older water fountains to fountains with 
bottle fillers. Accessibility Standards require replacement of a single non-ADA accessible fountain to 
be replaced with at least two fountains, one at a lower height and the other at standing height. 
 
We ask that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 approve the donation in the amount of 
$6,420 at its December 13th, 2022 meeting.  
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